
Treasures and Trinkets for Our Schools! 
January 28, 29 and 30

th
, 2011 

 

 

The San Marino PTA Council presents the 1
st

 Annual “Treasures and Trinkets for 

Our Schools” Estate and Rummage Sale to benefit all four San Marino Public 

Schools! 

 

We have scheduled a spring drop-off, just in time for your Spring Cleaning.  Get 

organized; eliminate all those unused and unwanted items cluttering your life and 

home. 

 

We will appreciate donations of gently used or new items such as: collectibles, 

art, crafts, antiques, furniture, vintage items, memorabilia, electronic items in 

working order, china, crystal, furs, jewelry (both fine and costume), mirrors and 

other decorative items, linens, sporting equipment, children’s toys, clean clothing, 

musical instruments, unopened wines & liquors, holiday and seasonal items, etc.  

Use your imagination – every sold item at any price benefits our schools. 

 

Are you in doubt?  Let us decide. 

 

Drop off your items 

 

June 12
th

, 2010 

Huntington Middle School parking lot 

9 a.m. to 3:00pm 

 

 

Additional Drop off dates will be announced in the months ahead. 

 

Questions?  Please contact: 

 

Gabriela Crowell     Lynette Sohl   

gabyo@socal.rr.com    lsohl@sbcglobal.net 

 

 
 


